
520 Eighth Avenue, 20th Floor New York, NY 10018 • Tel: 212-714-0001 • Toll Free: 888-GIVE-FJC • Fax: 212-714-0303 • E-mail:FJC@FJC.org 

On September 8th, Mexico experienced an 8.2 magnitude earthquake, the strongest to hit the country in a century. Among 

the thousands of homes and buildings destroyed in the quake was the main medical center of Chiapas State. Less than two 

weeks later, Mexico City, the nation’s capital, was struck by a 7.1 quake. Two quakes struck Oaxaca on Sunday, September 

24th, the first a magnitude 6.1 and the second a 4.5. FJC has compiled a list of organizations that are working to assist the 

relief effort in Mexico. If you are interested, we are happy to assist you in making a grant. This is just a sample of 

organizations and FJC does not endorse one over another.  

If you would like more information on these or others, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save The Children The Salvation Army SPCA International 

UNICEF Catholic Relief Services OXFAM 

 

Direct Relief 

http://www.savethechildren.org/site/c.8rKLIXMGIpI4E/b.6115947/k.8D6E/Official_Site.htm
http://disaster.salvationarmyusa.org/index.php
https://www.spcai.org/
https://www.unicefusa.org/
https://www.crs.org/
https://www.oxfamamerica.org/
https://www.directrelief.org/

